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Date: 27/6/25  

  

    Gospel Value: Humility    Catholic Virtue: Hope 

Dear Parents and carers  

Many thanks to all those who able to attend the Year 5 pop up charity shop this week. The children 

worked incredibly hard to put this together and managed to raise a considerable sum of money for 

charity. Further details can be found in the school newsletter. 

Academically the children have been working hard in all areas of the curriculum this week. In 

English the class have written play scripts, created miniature props and stages and then performed 

their plays for the rest of the class. In our reading sessions we have finished ‘The Borrowers’ and 

started Louis Sacher’s ‘Holes’, a story I’m sure they will all enjoy. In maths we have been tying up 

any loose ends and identifying areas for development. Finally, in RE we have been looking at 

stewardship and how we can all play a part in caring for our common home. 

To remind you all, on Monday 7th July Years 5 and 6 will take part in a day of sailing, details have 

already been sent out but please ask if there are any aspects of the day that need clarifying.  

 

NB. Can we please remind you that the majority of school communication is sent out 

via ‘Parentmail’. Please ensure you are checking this regularly for important updates 

and additionally the portal can be used, to both sign consent forms, and provide 

payment for extra-curricular activities.  

 

Miss Rook & Mr Trevett  

Reminders:  

1. Please make sure your child has their PE kit in school for their PE days. The days for year 5 are 

Wednesday and Friday.  

2. Please send the reading record in daily so that we can record any reading that we do with your child.  

3. RHE lessons continue this term. We will add details of lessons periodically. Should you want to look 

any further into the material covered then please explore the link: 

https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/ Username: st-augustines-dt4 Password: 

afternoon-tea  

         If you feel that your child will struggle with any of the content, please email  

         the office. 
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 Home Learning 

Tasks 

  

 

Reading  TTRS  Spellings/Phonics  

Please read at least 5 times over the 

week with your child. By year 5, some 

children are fabulous readers and can 

enjoy a book independently. If your child 

reads by themselves, they can record in 

the Reading Record as well. At the end 

of each book please use the login at the 

back of the Reading Record to take the 

AR Quiz (at home) before changing your 

book the next day.   

Please complete at 

least 15 minutes 

of TTRS twice a 

week.   

Learn your spellings and use 

each word in a sentence.  
  
 

  

Spelling pattern for week beginning 30/6/2025 

Using the suffix ‘ful’ 
 

boastful  

faithful  

doubtful  

fearful  

thankful  

beautiful  

pitiful  

plentiful  

fanciful  

merciful 

 

boastful  

faithful  

doubtful  

fearful  

thankful  

beautiful  

 

 

 


